
Lake Chelan Boat Company 
P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA  98816 
 

November 19, 2008 

 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Re:  TS-081877 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please find attached a revised Time Schedule No 35 to replace the same Time Schedule No 35 

submitted on October 15, 2008.  Please do not redocket.  Dave Gomez, of the WUTC, just brought 

to our attention that the time schedule we submitted with our original submission on October 15, 

2008 did not reflect the changes we had asked for in our letter of the same date.  All discussions 

and backup data we have submitted have been about the changes you will find on this revised 

Time Schedule. 

 

This was a clerical error.  We apologize for that error and any confusion it may have caused. 

 

As always, we appreciate your assistance.  If further information is needed, please contact Cindy 

Engstrom at 509-682-1123 or at cindy@ladyofthelake.com.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack D. Raines 

Jack D. Raines 

President 

 

 


